
Orchard Park Spring, 2023 Information 

Greetings Parents, Caregivers and Students. 

We hope that everyone had a restful and relaxing March Break!  We wanted to 

keep you updated on events that will be occurring as we move into longer spring 

days and warmer weather.  Many of our spring teams are beginning to practice and 

we are looking forward to supporting our Patriot Athletes this season!! Go 

Patriots!!  Please reach out to us at any time! We are proud of our student’s daily 

commitment to their studies and we welcome any input you have to support our 

students.   

Brian Lennox, 

Interim Principal 

➢ All students have should have submitted their options for the 2023-2024 

academic school year prior to March Break.  Please contact our Student 

Services Department if you have any questions. 

 

➢ Preliminary Reports: The link to your child’s preliminary report has been 

sent to your email today. 

 

➢ OP’s Robotics Team will be competing at the McMaster University Event 

March 31st to April 2nd and then from April 5th -8th they will be competing I 

the Ontario District Robotics Championship. Best of luck to our students!! 

 

➢ Our Grade 10 students will be preparing for writing the Ontario Secondary 

School Literacy Test in the coming weeks and students will write the 

Literacy Test during the week of April 17th. Students will know if they are 

required to participate in this Provincial Assessment. 

 

➢ Our semester two Parent Teacher Interviews will be on Thursday, April 27th 

between 5-7 p.m. You will receive an email during the week of April 17th 

that will give you instructions on how to book appointments on line.     

 

➢ Semester two reports will be available to you in the Parent Portal by 

Thursday, April 27th.  

 



➢ Our Music Department’s Two Lips and Pedals Dinner Show is Thursday 

May 4th at Galileo Gardens , please contact Ms. McDougall or Mrs. Young 

in our Music Department for tickets, mmacdoug@hwdsb.on.ca , 

wyoung@hwdsb.on.ca 

 

➢ Our Prom – Dinner and Dance is Thursday, May 18th at the Grand Olympia. 

Information for purchasing tickets will be coming out in early April. 

 

➢ Class of 2023 Commencement is Thursday June 1st.  All of our information 

leading up to this celebration is available to students in Student Services and 

this information is available on our website. We are all looking forward to 

this celebration! 

 

➢ OP’s Athletic Banquet is Wednesday, June 7th at Leander Boat Club, in the 

evening. Students will receive information from our staff in our Physical 

Education Department. 
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